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The Wind Singer
From New York Times Bestselling Author Maria V. Snyder The apprenticeship is over—now the real test has
begun. When word that Yelena is a Soulfinder—able to capture and release souls—spreads like wildfire,
she faces mistrust and fear in Sitia. What’s more, she keeps discovering new, unusual sides of her
abilities. As the Council debates Yelena’s fate, she receives a disturbing message: a plot is rising
against her homeland, led by a murderous sorcerer she has defeated before… The road to Ixia is fraught
with peril, and sets Yelena on a path that will test the limits of her skills. But the hope of reuniting
with her beloved spurs her onward. Along the way, she’ll encounter allies, enemies, lovers and would-be
assassins, each of questionable loyalty, and be forced to confront an impossible choice as whispers of
war emerge. Yelena will have but one chance to prove herself—and save the lands she holds dear.
Previously published. The Chronicles of Ixia Series by Maria V Snyder Book One: Poison Study Book Two:
Magic Study Book Three: Fire Study Book Four: Storm Glass Book Five: Sea Glass Book Six: Spy Glass Book
Seven: Shadow Study Book Eight: Night Study Book Nine: Dawn Study
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The Icemark Chronicles #2: Blade of Fire
Bestselling author Maria V. Snyder transports readers back to the realms of Sitia and Ixia in an
exciting new Study novel full of magic, danger and intrigue.

Magic Study (The Chronicles of Ixia, Book 2)
Choose: a quick death… or slow poison… Locked deep in the palace dungeon for killing her abuser, Yelena
knows she’ll never be free again. The laws in Ixia are strict, and murderers must be executed, no matter
the reason. But just as she’s resigned herself to her fate, she’s offered an extraordinary reprieve. As
the food taster, Yelena will eat the best meals, have rooms in the palace — and risk assassination by
anyone trying to kill the Commander of Ixia. To make matters worse, the chief of security deliberately
feeds her Butterfly’s Dust, and only by appearing for her daily antidote will she delay an agonizing
death from the poison. As Yelena tries to escape her new dilemma, disasters keep mounting. Rebels plot
to seize Ixia and Yelena develops magical powers she can’t control. Her life is threatened again, and in
order to survive, she must unravel the secrets behind the past she’s been running from. Previously
published. The Chronicles of Ixia Series by Maria V Snyder Book One: Poison Study Book Two: Magic Study
Book Three: Fire Study Book Four: Storm Glass Book Five: Sea Glass Book Six: Spy Glass Book Seven:
Shadow Study Book Eight: Night Study Book Nine: Dawn Study

Poison Study
Thousands of years hence, many races inhabit a universe where a mind's potential is determined by its
location in space - from superintelligent entities in the Transcend, to the limited minds of the
Unthinking Depths, where only simple creatures and technology can function. Nobody knows what strange
force partitioned space into these 'zones of thought', but when the warring Straumli realm use an
ancient Transcendent artefact as a weapon, they unwittingly unleash an awesome power that destroys
thousands of worlds and enslaves all natural and artificial intelligence. Fleeing the threat, a family
of scientists, including two children, are taken captive by the Tines - an alien race with a harsh
medieval culture - and used as pawns in a ruthless power struggle. A rescue party, not entirely composed
of humans, must free the children - and retrieve a secret that may save the rest of interstellar
civilization.
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Fire of the Covenant
Trusted & Treasured by Millions of Readers over 30 years, the Life Application(R) Study Bible Is Today's
#1-Selling Study Bible, and a Bible for All Times. Now it has been thoroughly updated and expanded,
offering even more relevant insights for understanding and applying God's Word to everyday life in
today's world. Discover How You Can Apply the Bible to Your Life Today Now with a fresh two-color
interior design and meaningfully updated study notes and features, this Bible will help you understand
God's Word better than ever. It answers questions that you may have about the text and provides you
practical yet powerful ways to apply the Bible to your life every day. Study the stories and teachings
of the Bible with verse-by-verse commentary. Gain wisdom from people in the Bible by exploring their
accomplishments and learning from their mistakes. Survey the big picture of each book through overviews,
vital statistics, outlines, and timelines, and grasp difficult concepts using in-text maps, charts, and
diagrams--all to help you do life God's way, every day. The Personal Size editions are for people who
like to carry their study Bible with them. Features: (Enhanced, updated, and with new content added
throughout) Now more than 10,000 Life Application(R) notes and features Over 100 Life Application(R)
profiles of key Bible people Introductions and overviews for each book of the Bible More than 500 maps &
charts placed for quick reference Dictionary/concordance Extensive side-column cross-reference system to
facilitate deeper study Life Application(R) index to notes, charts, maps, and profiles Refreshed design
with a second color for visual clarity 16 pages of full-color maps Quality Smyth-sewn binding--durable,
made for frequent use, and lays flat when open Presentation page Single-column format Christian Worker's
Resource, a special supplement to enhance the reader's ministry effectiveness Full text of the Holy
Bible, New Living Translation (NLT), combining the latest biblical scholarship with clear, natural
English

Dawn Study

Chronicles of Fire
Jake Wadsworth had never heard of The Elementals. He appeared to be an ordinary seventeen-year-old who
attended Greenville High School, had a girlfriend, and was captain of the fencing team, but what Jake
didn’t know was that he himself is an Elemental. He is able to create and control fire. The only person
who knows the truth is his mother, but Jake has never met her. Jake learns the startling truth on his
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eighteenth birthday when he is given a scroll, which was discovered with him when he was found abandoned
as an infant. The scroll warns of an ancient cult, known as the Order. Eighteen years previous, the
Order had successfully murdered all of the Elementals or so they thought. Jake, is the only one that
remains. Now Jake is all that stands in the way of the Order’s evil scheme to resurrect their dark
mistress from her ancient prison.

Rise of the Queen
Evan Koskey's debut novel is an exhilarating survival story about ordinary people overcoming long odds
and fighting to survive amidst a devastating EMP attack. In her Allentown apartment, Allyson Hall awakes
to a new world of terror when America's power grid is obliterated by an EMP. Confused citizens soon
become restless as the stores run out of food and the city is on the verge of becoming a death trap.
Meanwhile, her boyfriend Todd Adler, along with his three bandmates of Toxic Fire, are stranded in rural
northern Pennsylvania while on a mini-tour and must travel through chaos to reach Allyson. But with the
rising tension and the instability of the region, will Todd reach her in time? This first installment in
the EMP Chronicles series is a non-stop action tale of regular people rising up to face the horrors of
an apocalyptic event. For Todd, Allyson, and the members of Toxic Fire, a deadly world awaits

Dawn Study
Let fantasy star Maria V. Snyder steal you away to a darkly enchanting world of powerful magic and
dangerous deeds in these three incredible stories from The Chronicles of Ixia series, following young
magician Yelena Zaltana as her deadly journey begins. ‘A compelling new fantasy series.' –Rhianna
Pratchett, SFX

Spy Glass
Setting out to reconstruct a murder that took place 27 years earlier, this moving chronicle moves
backwards and forwards in time, through the contradictions of memory and moments lost in the mists of
time

Fire Within (The Last Dragon Chronicles #1)
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New York Times bestselling author Maria V. Snyder brings her Poison Study series to its exhilarating
conclusion Despite the odds, Yelena and Valek have forged an irrevocable bond--and a family--that
transcends borders. Now, when their two homelands stand on the brink of war, they must fight with magic
and cunning to thwart an Ixian plot to invade Sitia. Yelena seeks to break the hold of the insidious
Theobroma that destroys a person's resistance to magical persuasion. But the Cartel is determined to
keep influential citizens and Sitian diplomats in thrall--and Yelena at bay. With every bounty hunter
after her, Yelena is forced to make a dangerous deal. With might and magic, Valek peels back the layers
of betrayal surrounding the Commander. At its rotten core lies a powerful magicianand his latest
discovery. The fate of all rests upon two unlikely weapons. One may turn the tide. The other could spell
the end of everything.

NLT Life Application Study Bible, Third Edition, Personal Size (Leatherlike, Teal Blue)
The second book in William Nicholson’s award-winning epic fantasy series, Wind on Fire. ‘Gloriously
cinematic and completely enthralling’ – Independent "I hate school! I hate ratings! I won't reach
higher! I won't strive harder! I won't make tomorrow better than today!" In the walled city state of
Aramanth, rules are everything. When Kestrel Hath dares to rebel, the Chief Examiner humiliates her
father and sentences the whole family to the harshest punishment. Desperate to save them, Kestrel learns
the secret of the wind singer, and she and her twin brother, Bowman, set out on a terrifying journey to
the true source of evil that grips Aramanth . . . Fantasy books for children don’t get more spectacular
than The Wind Singer. Since first publication, William Nicholson’s Wind on Fire trilogy has been
translated into over 25 languages and won prizes including the Blue Peter Book Award and Smarties Prize
Gold Award. One of the greatest writers of our time, William Nicholson’s has not only sold millions of
children’s books worldwide, he also written for the screen and the stage, including the Oscar-winning
film Gladiator and the BAFTA-winning play Shadowlands.

Chronicles of the Builders of the Commonwealth
NOW A MAJOR MOTION PICTURE STARRING CHLOË GRACE MORETZ An award-winning memoir and instant New York
Times bestseller that goes far beyond its riveting medical mystery, Brain on Fire is the powerful
account of one woman’s struggle to recapture her identity. When twenty-four-year-old Susannah Cahalan
woke up alone in a hospital room, strapped to her bed and unable to move or speak, she had no memory of
how she’d gotten there. Days earlier, she had been on the threshold of a new, adult life: at the
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beginning of her first serious relationship and a promising career at a major New York newspaper. Now
she was labeled violent, psychotic, a flight risk. What happened? In a swift and breathtaking narrative,
Susannah tells the astonishing true story of her descent into madness, her family’s inspiring faith in
her, and the lifesaving diagnosis that nearly didn’t happen. “A fascinating look at the disease
thatcould have cost this vibrant, vital young woman her life” (People), Brain on Fire is an
unforgettable exploration of memory and identity, faith and love, and a profoundly compelling tale of
survival and perseverance that is destined to become a classic.

Poison Study
Though not as epic as some series, there are still enough characters, settings and plots to make a
companion nice to have. BookCaps can help! This companion to the book provides character, plot and
chapter summaries. BookCap Study Guides do not contain text from the actual book, and are not meant to
be purchased as alternatives to reading the book.

Shadow Study
As a glassmaker and a magician-in-training, Opal Cowen understands trial by fire. Now it's time to test
her mettle. Someone has sabotaged the Stormdancer clan's glass orbs, killing their most powerful
magicians.

Toxic Fire
Opal Cowan, who has lost her powers, spies through the glass on those with the powers she once had until
she discovers that someone has stolen some of her blood--and that finding it might let her regain her
powers.

A Promise of Fire
Since the fall of Utatam, magic and mind have become inextricably linked in Nathmaria, for better and
for worse. Discover what The Chronicler has foreseen as dark forces plan to send the world into
catastrophe, again. Birth of Legends: The Nathmaria Chronicles Book One is the debut novel by Shaun K.
Thornhill that charts the blood-pumping adventure of four unlikely heroes who must work together to
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vanquish those who may just be their undoing. A fantasy with a steampunk flair, it follows four
individuals, who each has broken from his past to forge a new future. Mordic Almsford, a half elph of
lesser royal lineage, cast off his birthright to pursue fame and fortune through neuromancy. The half
elph Kale Barrington stole away from his past to try his hand at high class thievery. Mattatias of
Contained Tiger seeks peace from his tragic early life. Kalamar Throx wants only to forget his profound
failure. As The Chronicler warns the people of the schemes of evil people, the four newfound allies must
galvanize their distinct talents before sheer chaos is loosed upon their world by thwarting the power of
necromancy and undermining national structure. But who is Simon and how do his plans affect the others?
Will he ally with Nigel or defeat the four heroes? Or both?

NLT Life Application Study Bible, Third Edition, Personal Size (Leatherlike, Brown/Tan)
A single baby, born to save a world. Two ancient prophecies, both foretelling the extinction of a race.
Two sides racing to their appointment with destiny. A leader of men, determined to outwit the
foretelling of his doom, leads his people in a sickening massacre to secure the continuation of his
race. A single man, troubled with nightmares and voices in dreams, worries for his sanity as his life
crumbles around him. Alone and friendless, Vincent escapes to isolated freedom, the loneliness forcing
him to succumb to the terrifying nightmares and finally, to listen to the voices in the dreams. Many
worlds away across the aching void, Farra listens to the voices in her own dreams, and embarks upon a
perilous journey to bring truth and justice to one troubled soul struggling to find a purpose. The child
that is now a man must face his nemesis and end the tide of evil that laid waste his world as he took
his first breath. The voices in the dreams lead them on a journey through space and time, from world to
world in a desperate struggle for truth, justice, life.

Fire Study (The Chronicles of Ixia, Book 3)
From New York Times Bestselling Author Maria V. Snyder A family forged in war, a future worth fighting
for… Despite the odds, Yelena and Valek forged an irrevocable bond - and a family - that transcends
borders. Now, when their two homelands stand on the brink of war, they must fight with magic and cunning
to thwart an Ixian plot to invade Sitia. Yelena seeks to break the hold of the insidious Theobroma that
destroys a person’s resistance to magical persuasion. But the Cartel is determined to keep influential
citizens and Sitian diplomats in thrall - and Yelena at bay. With every bounty hunter after her, Yelena
is forced to make a dangerous deal. With might and magic, Valek peels back the layers of betrayal
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surrounding the Commander. At its rotten core lies a powerful magicianand his latest discovery. The fate
of all rests upon two unlikely weapons. One may turn the tide. The other could spell the end of
everything. Previously published. The Chronicles of Ixia Series by Maria V. Snyder Book One: Poison
Study Book Two: Magic Study Book Three: Fire Study Book Four: Storm Glass Book Five: Sea Glass Book Six:
Spy Glass Book Seven: Shadow Study Book Eight: Night Study Book Nine: Dawn Study

My Study Fire

Study Collection: Magic Study / Poison Study / Fire Study

Pale Fire
Skyler: Dreams . . . they are always the same. People I've never known. Places I've never seen. At first
the dreams were just bedtime stories my nanny told. Now these dreams are pointing me to lives I may be
connected to. Lives of beings in a whole other realm. A realm where magic can make or break you. A realm
where emotions are illogical . . . discarded . . . forgotten . . . The weak are preyed upon, and even
the strong become prey of envious rulers. Why would I want to be part of that? Because I was once a
queen until I died, and a god made me a deal I could not refused. Well at least I think I was that queen
. . .Kevin: Dreams . . . they are killing my best friend. She is losing sight of what's real . . .
what's important. Losing focus on what's right in front of her - me. I fear she has gotten into
something she cannot come back from. Something I can't bring her back from. I analyzed her symptoms and
there is only one word to describe it. Denial. A refusal to admit the truth. Dreams are easier to hide
in when you have her reality. But she is slipping away, giving into the dreams. Her very reality as bad
as it might seem is collapsing. I can't stand to watch as her smile fades, so I dive into the fabricated
. . . the falsehood that's been driving her slowly insane.

The Chronicles Of Ixia (Books 1-6): Poison Study (The Chronicles of Ixia) / Magic Study
(The Chronicles of Ixia) / Fire Study (The Chronicles of Ixia) / Storm Glass (The Glass
Series) / Sea Glass (The Glass Series) / Spy Glass (The Glass Series)
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Fire Study
Trusted & Treasured by Millions of Readers over 30 years, the Life Application(R) Study Bible Is Today's
#1-Selling Study Bible, and a Bible for All Times. Now it has been thoroughly updated and expanded,
offering even more relevant insights for understanding and applying God's Word to everyday life in
today's world. Discover How You Can Apply the Bible to Your Life Today Now with a fresh two-color
interior design and meaningfully updated study notes and features, this Bible will help you understand
God's Word better than ever. It answers questions that you may have about the text and provides you
practical yet powerful ways to apply the Bible to your life every day. Study the stories and teachings
of the Bible with verse-by-verse commentary. Gain wisdom from people in the Bible by exploring their
accomplishments and learning from their mistakes. Survey the big picture of each book through overviews,
vital statistics, outlines, and timelines, and grasp difficult concepts using in-text maps, charts, and
diagrams--all to help you do life God's way, every day. The Personal Size editions are for people who
like to carry their study Bible with them. Features: (Enhanced, updated, and with new content added
throughout) Now more than 10,000 Life Application(R) notes and features Over 100 Life Application(R)
profiles of key Bible people Introductions and overviews for each book of the Bible More than 500 maps &
charts placed for quick reference Dictionary/concordance Extensive side-column cross-reference system to
facilitate deeper study Life Application(R) index to notes, charts, maps, and profiles Refreshed design
with a second color for visual clarity 16 pages of full-color maps Quality Smyth-sewn binding--durable,
made for frequent use, and lays flat when open Presentation page Single-column format Christian Worker's
Resource, a special supplement to enhance the reader's ministry effectiveness Full text of the Holy
Bible, New Living Translation (NLT), combining the latest biblical scholarship with clear, natural
English

Magic Study
From New York Times Bestselling Author Maria V. Snyder Once, only her own life hung in the balance When
Yelena was a poison taster, her life was simpler. Now, she’s become a vital part of the balance of power
between rival countries Ixia and Sitia. Through wits and magic, she’s able to keep the peace in both
lands—and protect her relationship with Valek. But as old rivalries begin to emerge, Yelena discovers
sinister plots that threaten to unravel the carefully won peace. Valek’s job and his life are in danger.
As Yelena tries to uncover the scope of these plots, she faces a new challenge: her magic is blocked.
She must keep that a secret—or her enemies will discover just how vulnerable she really is—while
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searching for who or what is responsible for neutralizing her powers. Her days as a poison taster are
long gone. But without her magic, Yelena must once again rely on wits and skill to survive… Previously
published. The Chronicles of Ixia Series by Maria V. Snyder Book One: Poison Study Book Two: Magic Study
Book Three: Fire Study Book Four: Storm Glass Book Five: Sea Glass Book Six: Spy Glass Book Seven:
Shadow Study Book Eight: Night Study Book Nine: Dawn Study

Chronicle of a Death Foretold
A Kirkus Reviews Best Book of 2016! An NPR Best Book of 2016! "I can say, without a doubt, that A
Promise of Fire is going on my keeper shelfI cannot remember the last time I wanted to both savor and
devour a book." — Smart Bitches, Trashy Books KINGDOMS WILL RISE AND FALL FOR HER BUT NOT IF SHE CAN
HELP IT Catalia "Cat" Fisa lives disguised as a soothsayer in a traveling circus. She is perfectly
content avoiding the danger and destiny the Gods-and her homicidal mother-have saddled her with. That
is, until Griffin, an ambitious warlord from the magic-deprived south, fixes her with his steely gaze
and upsets her illusion of safety forever. Griffin knows Cat is the Kingmaker, the woman who divines the
truth through lies. He wants her as a powerful weapon for his newly conquered realm-until he realizes he
wants her for much more than her magic. Cat fights him at every turn, but Griffin's fairness, loyalty,
and smoldering advances make him increasingly hard to resist and leave her wondering if life really does
have to be short, and lived alone. The Kingmaker Chronicles: A Promise of Fire (Book 1) Breath of Fire
(Book 2, coming January 2017) Heart on Fire (Book 3, coming Fall 2017) Praise for The Kingmaker
Chronicles "Breath of Fire is a heart-pounding and joyous romantic adventure that swept me away. Amanda
Bouchet's talent is striking."—NALINI SINGH, New York Times bestselling author on Breath of Fire More
Praise for A Promise of Fire: "I cannot remember the last time I wanted to both savor and devour a
book." —Smart Bitches, Trashy Books "An exquisite high-fantasy romance with masterful worldbuilding."
—Kirkus STARRED Review "Fantasy romance at its finest! You will fall in love with these delicious
characters." —Darynda Jones, New York Times bestselling author of the Charley Davidson series "Bouchet
skillfully melds the genres while crafting a sexy, emotional romance."—Sarah MacLean, The Washington
Post "A Promise of Fire made me laugh out loud more than once."—Thea Harrison, New York Times
bestselling author of the Elder Races series

Analysis Report on Fire Fighter Fatalities
Following THE CRY OF THE ICEMARK, a huge success in England and critically acclaimed in the U.S., the
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next epic adventure in The Icemark Chronicles. Many years have passed since Queen Thirrin and her allies
defended the Icemark against a brutal invasion. But now General Bellorum is back, along with his
bloodthirsty spawn--twin sons even more vicious than him. Thirrin and Oskan also have a family: two
girls and three boys. But darkness lurks within the House of Lindenshield: Medea, the couple's coldhearted fifteen-year-old daughter, is just coming into her magical powers, and she may be the downfall
of the kingdom. It's up to her brother, Charlemagne, crippled by polio as a child, to return from exile
and rescue the land he loves.

Storm Glass
Koda of the Mitaku tribe was just a young, headstrong warrior until one day he comes upon a snow leopard
as he hunted the forests near his village. Killing the leopard and drinking his blood, the spirit of the
snow leopard visits him in a dream. Their spirit is now one and she foretells of a destiny that he must
fulfill: To defeat a Godking and his empire known as the Drakkan. She speaks also that they will come to
the North to enslave more of his people. Her words came true as the Drakkan invades the North only days
later and decimates the village. Koda and his sister become enslaved and he watches as she is taken away
on a ship before he is. Powerless to stop them and preparing for the worst, Koda and others are rescued
by warriors of a kingdom whose king is bent on stopping the Drakkan from conquering the world. Koda must
choose to follow his destiny and save his sister or watch as the Drakkan destroy everything he comes to
love and fights for.

NLT Life Application Study Bible, Third Edition, Personal Size (Softcover)
Trusted & Treasured by Millions of Readers over 30 years, the Life Application(R) Study Bible Is Today's
#1-Selling Study Bible, and a Bible for All Times. Now it has been thoroughly updated and expanded,
offering even more relevant insights for understanding and applying God's Word to everyday life in
today's world. Discover How You Can Apply the Bible to Your Life Today Now with a fresh two-color
interior design and meaningfully updated study notes and features, this Bible will help you understand
God's Word better than ever. It answers questions that you may have about the text and provides you
practical yet powerful ways to apply the Bible to your life every day. Study the stories and teachings
of the Bible with verse-by-verse commentary. Gain wisdom from people in the Bible by exploring their
accomplishments and learning from their mistakes. Survey the big picture of each book through overviews,
vital statistics, outlines, and timelines, and grasp difficult concepts using in-text maps, charts, and
Page 11/16

Read Book Online Fire Study The Chronicles Of Ixia
diagrams--all to help you do life God's way, every day. The Personal Size editions are for people who
like to carry their study Bible with them. Features: (Enhanced, updated, and with new content added
throughout) Now more than 10,000 Life Application(R) notes and features Over 100 Life Application(R)
profiles of key Bible people Introductions and overviews for each book of the Bible More than 500 maps &
charts placed for quick reference Dictionary/concordance Extensive side-column cross-reference system to
facilitate deeper study Life Application(R) index to notes, charts, maps, and profiles Refreshed design
with a second color for visual clarity 16 pages of full-color maps Quality Smyth-sewn binding--durable,
made for frequent use, and lays flat when open Presentation page Single-column format Christian Worker's
Resource, a special supplement to enhance the reader's ministry effectiveness Full text of the Holy
Bible, New Living Translation (NLT), combining the latest biblical scholarship with clear, natural
English

Birth of Legends
A novel constructed around the last great poem of a fictional American poet, John Shade, and an account
of his death. The poem appears in full and the narrative develops through the lengthy, and increasingly
eccentric, notes by his posthumous editor.

Brain on Fire
For thousands of years the High Born Elves have languished in the chains of slavery, their great
strength gone, their extra keen senses dulled, and their immortality broken. Somehow, in spite of their
harsh master's efforts, the royal line managed to survive. Now, with the aid of a deadly assassin, the
heir is about to shake off the chains of slavery, expose the lies, and bring her people to freedom. And
she has no idea the magnitude of the task she has undertaken.

Catching Fire: The Hunger Games- Book Two
Best-selling author Chris d'Lacey brings us a magical story about mysterious hand crafted clay dragons
who have unusual powers. When David moves in with Liz and Lucy, he discovers a collection of hand
crafted, clay dragons that comes to life and has magical powers. David's personalized dragon, Gadzooks,
can forecast the future, and inspires him to write a story which reveals the truth behind an unsolved
mystery close to home. The story has an unhappy ending, and when David realizes the consequences of it
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he is angry. Then David finds Gadzooks crying and near death, and he discovers that these special
dragons die when they are not loved. Soon David is forced to save his friend and unlock the powers of
the fire within. Don't miss Chris d'Lacey's addition to his rich dragon mythology in his next series,
The Erth Dragons!

My Study Fire

World of Lies
Choose: A quick death. . . or a slow poison. . . About to be executed for murder, Yelena is offered an
extraordinary reprieve. She`ll eat the best meals, have rooms in the palace - and risk assassination by
anyone trying to kill the Commander of Ixia. And so Yelena chooses to become a food taster. But the
chief of security, leaving nothing to chance, deliberately feeds her Butterfly`s Dust - and only by
appearing for her daily antidote will she delay an agonising death from the poison. As Yelena tries to
escape her new dilemma, disasters keep mounting. Rebels plot to seize Ixia and Yelena develops magical
powers she can`t control. Her life is threatened again and choices must be made. But this time the
outcomes aren`t so clear. . .

The Nowhere Kids
Let fantasy star Maria V. Snyder steal you away to a darkly enchanting world of powerful magic and
dangerous deeds in these six incredible stories from The Chronicles of Ixia series, following young
magicians Yelena Zaltana and Opal Cowan on a dark and deadly journey.

The Brave
Beyond Ixia, the roots of magic run deep… After the discovery of her magical abilities leads to an
execution order, Yelena has no choice but to flee to Sitia, her long-lost birthplace. There, she has the
chance to meet the family she never knew. But Sitia is unfamiliar, and she’s treated with suspicion and
even hatred by the people she thought she could trust — including her own brother. Then Yelena is given
the chance to travel to Sitia’s capital. In the Citadel, she’ll have the chance to hone her magical
abilities under the tutelage of master magicians. As she learns the laws of magic — Yelena also
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discovers those who will do anything to break them. And when a rogue magician who targets young female
victims emerges, Yelena must put her life at risk to stop him. Will her newfound magic save Yelena — or
will it be her downfall? Previously published. The Chronicles of Ixia Series by Maria V Snyder Book One:
Poison Study Book Two: Magic Study Book Three: Fire Study Book Four: Storm Glass Book Five: Sea Glass
Book Six: Spy Glass Book Seven: Shadow Study Book Eight: Night Study Book Nine: Dawn Study

Night Study (The Chronicles of Ixia, Book 8)
Discovering her fate could prove deadly Yelena Zaltana has been found guilty of possessing magical
powers. The Code of Behaviour that rules the land of Ixia states she must be executed. Escaping to the
south and seeking sanctuary from the family she hasn’t seen in fourteen years could be her only hope.

A Fire Upon the Deep
The battle of her life has begun

The Lilean Chronicles: Book One ~ Redemption
Legend says a Covenant between an ancient race of dragons and a Halfling King vanquished a relentless
evil - the Olcas Mogwai. More than a thousand years later, the evil has returned, better prepared and
hungering for vengeance. When the legacy falls to the twins Willoe and Rowyn, sixteen-year-old
descendants of the mythical king, they struggle with the truth they discover behind the Covenant's
deadly cost. With the aid of their cousins Aeron and Casandra, the twins must learn to wield the power
of the Fire Within, the Dragon's Fire, that flows through their veins to defeat the minions of the great
evil, even though success may require the greatest of sacrifices. In a story with a host of characters
and multiple story lines, begins an epic adventure of self-discovery, the passion of love and sacrifice,
and the eternal struggle between light and darkness.

Chronicles of Conscience: a Study of George Orwell and Arthur Koestler
The Dream Fighters are growing up. They've succeeded in their first task. Now, they must face a new
enemy, and a new set of challenges. This entry vastly expands the Dream Fighter universe, bringing
exciting elements to the forefront. 'The Nowhere Kids' are Dream Fighters who the academy has lost
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contact with. No one knows for sure what happened to them, just that they vanished in the Dream World.
It turns out they hadn't gone very far and they plan to destroy the academy and the Dream Fighters. Just
as the Dream Fighters started to enjoy peace after the war with Sarlak and the Gorgons, things start to
heat up again. Jillian has a vision of a bridge collapse and is told she must stop it from happening.
Danny hears voices, taunting him, saying they are coming for him. He decides to investigate. Where the
old academy once stood a new one has sprung up. This one looks more modern, with incredible technology.
Danny has been named Headmaster, a title he is very uncomfortable with, after Sarlak's defeat and Uncle
Johnny's retirement. At a young age he must decide if he will act as the Dream Fighters' leader or
savior, and decides he must save them from the coming attack.Even with his immense powers, he is
defenseless against this force. When the Dream Fighters discover Danny has been captured, they launch a
rescue mission, unaware that a large, technologically advanced enemy awaits them. Braden assumes control
of the rescue force, and must somehow figure out how to beat an enemy that clearly outnumbers him in
both fighters and machines. This fourth installment in the Dream Fighter Chronicles shows the fighters
growing up and facing serious decisions with dangerous consequences. Enemies old and new will appear,
along with a class of new recruits with unique powers. In investigating the Nowhere Kids, the Dream
Fighters discover many secrets, including who Allie (the Academy Library Learning Intelligence) really
is. Packed with action and excitement, The Nowhere Kids will keep readers turning pages as several plots
come together in an ending no one could see coming. Can the Dream Fighters figure out how to defeat an
enemy clearly superior to them?
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